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Dear Sen Carney, Rep Kuhn, Members of the committee, I am Janice Vance and I 
live in Kennebunk. I am opposed to this bill. The authors have inserted the use of 
firearms into an existing law that specifically promotes passive recreational activities. 
Firearms are anything but passive. The bill contains no details about where such 
shooting activities will take place, or if they will be conducted safely. Any landowner 
who willingly allows others to shoot on his land should absolutely be held liable if 
someone is injured or killed as a result of such activities. I cannot in any way see the 
landowner’s insurance company being in favor of such activities, either. Insurance 
companies already require notice - and additional cost - when a landowner has a dog 
or trampoline. Firearms???


